We are now receiving donations to Nick’s
Baskets. You may donate in the form of
money or food. All donations must be
received by December 20, The delivery
of Nick’s Baskets to those in need will take
place on December 21st at 10:00 a.m.

Tonight at 6:00 PM

Advent Lessons and Carols - December 5

Wednesday, Dec. 5 at 6:15 pm

In observance of the Advent season, join us for a service of Lessons
and Carols. This service offers several Biblical readings telling the
promise of the Christ child, each one punctuated with an anthem or a
hymn. A reception with hot cider follows.

This Week’s Service Teams

Deacon Hospitality Outreach Midweek Meal
Cly Nolen Diana Harper Trish Brown &
Don McGee Donna McCall

Gary Brazear

First Sunday of Uduvent
December 2, 2018




